
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

30 May 2017 

Board 
Changes 

 

 

The Board of Heemskirk Consolidated Limited (the “Company”) 

announces the following changes to the Company’s Board of Directors: 

(i) Michael Anderson, Martin Boland and Stuart Love will join the 

Board from 31 May 2017 as Non Executive Directors. 

(ii) Non Executive Directors Messrs Garry Cameron, John Taylor 

and Peter McKenna each has given notice of his resignation as 

a Director of the Company effective from 5.00pm on 31 May 

2017.  
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For further information, please 
contact: 
 
Mark Connors 
Acting Chief Executive Officer 
 
Heemskirk Consolidated Limited 
ABN 18 106 720 138 

Level 17 
303 Collins Street 
Melbourne  Victoria  3000 
Australia 
 
Telephone:  +61 3 9614 0666 
Facsimile:  +61 3 9614 4466 
Email:  hsk@heemskirk.com 
 
This information is available on 
our website at 
www.heemskirk.com 
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